
      Saint Benedict School News   

              Wednesday, , January 3, 2024 

Hello Everyone, 
 
Happy New Year! 
 
I hope everyone had an enjoyable Christmas 
break. We wish everyone a blessed new year! 
 
We collected over $600 for the Missionary 
Childhood Association.  Thank you to 
everyone for their generosity. 
 
 
The 2nd marking period will end on  
Thursday, January 11.  Students in grades 1-8 
will need to have their AR points for the  
second marking period finished by 2:30 p.m. 
that day. 
 
Home School Association meeting will be 
Tuesday, January 16 at 7 p.m. School Council 
will meet at 6:00 p.m. 
 
Catholic Schools Week kicks off at the end of 
the month.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Upcoming Events 
 
 
January 
 
3 – School reopens 
 
11– End of Second Marking Period. 
 
12 — Jean’s Day $1 
 
16 – School Council meeting 6:00, H.S.A. 
meeting at 7 p.m. 
 
25 – Marianna Hoagie Delivery 
 
26 — Jean’s Day $1 
 
 
28 -February 2– Catholic Schools Week. 
 
 

School Mass 
 

This week our eighth graders will be  
hosting the Mass.  
 
 

 
New Year Prayer 
 
O God! 
Your days are without  
beginning and end. 
We dedicate this year to you. 
Give us such prosperity as you 
know is good for us. 
Make us abound in doing 
whatever is pleasing to you 
through Jesus Christ our Lord. 
 
Amen. 
 
 


